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AMENDED AGENDA POSTED FOR THURSDAY’S BOARD 

MEETING 

 

An amended agenda has been posted on the Idaho State Board of Education’s 

website for Thursday’s regular Board meeting. 

 

The amended agenda now includes an additional action item under the Consent 

Agenda section (COVID-19 Testing Services Contract with Shield T3 LLC).  The 

contract is time sensitive and was not available at the time the original agenda was 

posted. 

 

The amended agenda and meeting materials are posted on the State Board of 

Education: website: https://boardofed.idaho.gov/event/board-meeting-boise-4/ 

 

The virtual Board meeting starts at 9 a.m. (MST) on Thursday, December 17, 

2020. 

 

The meeting will be carried via livestream on the State Board’s YouTube Channel: 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7j4VGGyNzPa6g6a-zVTHnA 

 

The public can also listen to the meeting by calling (877) 820-7831; Passcode: 

7483005. 

mailto:Mike.Keckler@osbe.idaho.gov
https://boardofed.idaho.gov/event/board-meeting-boise-4/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7j4VGGyNzPa6g6a-zVTHnA


 

 

Agenda items include: 

 Consider waiving the Board rule requiring students take a college entrance 

exam in order to graduate from high school.  The waiver would apply to 

students graduating at the end of the 2020-21 school year, including the 

2021 summer term.  Students normally take the exam during their junior 

year but it was cancelled last spring due to the pandemic meaning those 

students, who are now seniors, had to wait until this fall to take the exam.  

About 80 percent of high school seniors have taken the exam, and there are 

additional opportunities for seniors to take it during the national testing dates 

between now and the end of the spring term.  

 The Board will also hear an update on the Strong Families, Strong Students 

program that awards grants to families to help meet their students’ 

educational needs during the pandemic.  Last week, families in Wave One 

began receiving e-mail notifications about the status of their applications and 

have started to access their virtual wallets through ClassWallet®. 
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